## SPECIAL MEETING COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT HEARING

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, July 13, 1989 at 7:30 p.m. with Supervisors Joseph Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta and Ronald Golba present.

The meeting was opened by Chairman, Joseph Shinsky. Mr. Shinsky stated that the purpose of the meeting was to hear the citizens view and comments on use of 1989 CDBG Competitive funds.

The program was then presented by Supervisor, Ronald J. Golba. Mr. Golba presented the three year community development plan and stated that the board intends to use the FFY 1989 CDBG monies to extend water lines into three areas of the Township. He also explained that the activity will benefit low/moderate income persons.

After stating what prior funds have been used for, Mr. Golba opened the floor for comments from citizens in attendance. Mr. & Mrs. Peak from Pleasant view expresses their concern for the water lines, as did Mr. David Kish and Mr. Clyde Copper from the Old Princeton Road.

As there were no further comments, there was a motion by Joseph Shinsky, and a second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary